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The Liberty Jr. High Jazz Band gave an incredible
performance.
 Lillian Pearson was recognized for qualifying for the All-
Illinois Band.
The Liberty 7th Grade Girls Basketball Team was
recognized for placing 2nd at the IESA State
Championship.
Dr. Ed Tatro and Mr. Don Winnie were recognized for their
assistance with a historical video titled NLSD122 Then
and Now, created by Dr. Motsch.
The Board approved the bid for the Oakview HVAC and
resurfacing the Cherry HIll playground.
Here is a link to the December Board Meeting.

https://vimeo.com/884947837/bd56c6d7aa?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/884947837/bd56c6d7aa?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/896662768/894aa69385?share=copy

